AN EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF

INGESTRE with TIXALL PARISH COUNCIL

WILL BE HELD on TUESDAY
29 October 2024, from 7.30pm

This meeting will take place in Tixall Village Hall 
 
The purpose of the meeting will be to listen to resident’s concerns relating to the recent Internet issues in Tixall.


Please contact our Clerk – Jill Davies, if you wish to discuss the meeting – clerk@ingestretixall.staffslc.gov.uk or on 01785 598434.

The Public and Press are cordially invited to attend. 
